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Date: March 7-9, 2013

Location: A.S.I.A Women's Conference. The A.S.I.A. Women's Conference is an annual event held at the Wanchai chapel for English speaking sisters throughout the Asia region.( http://www.asiawomensconference.org/ ). As part the women's conference, the sisters participate in a service project. We had over 200 sisters from 13 countries all working on the blankets for more than 4 hours during the conference. They measured, cut, and tied the blankets during this time. Sisters from Hong Kong arranged the shipment of the blankets to Crossroads (see below for more information on Crossroads). Future shipments to other parts of Asia are all covered by Crossroads. Crossroads declared an immediate need for the blankets and we responded to that need. 

Organization or individuals benefitted: Our service project this year was tying fleece blankets to be donated to the Hong Kong Crossroads Foundation for distribution in relief efforts around the world.  These blankets are always in high demand and much needed by children and families everywhere. When we asked if we should include desiccants with the blankets, we were told not to worry about it, as the blankets would be used so quickly that the humidity would not be an issue.

“Crossroads Foundation is a Hong Kong based, non-profit organisation serving global need. We believe that, in a broken world that sees too much suffering, we should do all we can to link those who are in need with those who can provide help. So we provide an intersection, literally a crossroads, to bring both together.” http://www.crossroads.org.hk/our-management/what-is-crossroads-foundation

More information about Crossroads can be found at their website: http://www.crossroads.org.hk/our-needs/collect-goods

As we assessed the stated needs of the organization and communicated further with them, it became clear that blankets would help fill an immediate need and also would be a service that could rendered at Women’s Conference with the limitations we had due to the short nature of the Conference and the fact that so many sisters were coming from other places to the event.

At the conference the sisters made baby blankets, crib sized blankets, and twin sized blankets, making the most of the materials purchased by making whatever size blankets would best use the fleece.  As they returned to their scattered homes, their efforts from this year's service project will follow them throughout the world.

Results: Sisters at the conference transformed 300 yards of fleece into over 100 double-sided large, medium, and small blankets to be sent to people in need throughout Hong Kong, Asia, and the world. 

Other notes: Each blanket had a sticker attached with the following logo on it: 
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Hopefully, as the blankets are passed on to other faith-based and secular organizations and individuals in need, they will feel the goodwill of the Church and its members. In time, perhaps some of these organizations will also being to be more receptive to working directly with Church members in the future. 

Thank you for your support of this project. It was a great blessing to the many sisters who participated and will also bless many families and individuals in the years to come. 
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